Simpson Elementary SBDM Council Minutes for December 2, 2013

The Simpson Elementary SBDM Council met on December 2, 2013 in the school's conference room. Those present included Brandy Coates, Stacy Vaughn, Dawn Thomas, Joyce Pais, Celeste Jones, Bethanne Pardue, Cindy Burk, Sherry Heath, and Joey Kilburn.

The meeting was called to order by Joyce Pais, Principal. The agenda was approved by Brandy Coates with a second by Stacy Vaughn. Mrs. Pais read the minutes from the September meeting. The minutes were approved by Dawn Thomas with a second from Bethanne Pardue.

Mrs. Pais passed out the budget report as of October 31, 2013. Since the report has been printed monies have been spent for sturdier, more comfortable and durable seating for the library. Also for the library updated biographies to current people are being purchased. Other items purchased are document cameras and more common core materials.

New business items were discussed about the 30-60-90 day plan. Mrs. Pais stated 80% of students' scores have increased due to the morning and afternoon sweeps. Mrs. Pais reviewed the Leader in Me activities and spoke of PGES.

A motion to adjourn was made by Cindy Burk with a second from Celeste Jones.

Respectfully submitted,

Cindy Burk, Secretary

bg/cb